

A.W. Beattie Career Center

9600 Babcock Boulevard, Allison Park, PA 15101 Phone: 412.847.1900 Fax: 412.366.9600 www.beattietech.com

May 14, 2018

Dear Senior Parents/Guardians:

RE: A. W. BEATTIE CENTER SENIOR RECOGNITION CEREMONY

MAY 30, 2018 - 7:00 P.M.

In Case of Rain

North Hills Martorelli Stadium 5336 Perry Highway Westview, PA 15229 North Hills Middle School Auditorium 55 Rochester Road Pittsburgh, PA 15229

As Senior Recognition approaches, the A. W. Beattie Career Center administration is requesting that the following is reviewed with your student. Senior Recognition is a positive experience that requires the combined efforts of the school and home as we all celebrate the accomplishments of these outstanding students.

Appropriate senior recognition attire:

- 1. Girls are to wear appropriate dress outfits.
- 2. Boys are to wear a dress shirt and trousers, at a minimum.

Inappropriate dress:

- 1. Jeans, shorts, cutoffs
- 2. Casual sandals, flip flops, tennis shoes
- 3. T-shirts

Appropriate behavior:

- 1. Respect for parents, classmates and others in attendance.
- 2. Punctuality.
- 3. Respect for the activity.

Seniors are expected to report by 6:15 p.m. to North Hills Martorelli Stadium, or North Hills Middle School depending on the weather to meet with their instructor. Students will receive their cap and gown from their instructor upon arrival. Students are reminded to pick up their home school tassel to wear on Senior Recognition evening. Students are reminded not to leave valuables unattended on school property during the ceremony. In the event of inclement weather, an announcement will be posted on the A.W. Beattie Career Center website by 5:00 p.m. on Senior Recognition evening. Our website is www.beattietech.com. Parking is available around the stadium and on the side streets. Please respect everyone's property. Additional parking is available at the Port Authority Parking Lot at I-279 Exit 12, on Perrysville Avenue, below the stadium.

A light reception of refreshments will immediately follow the ceremony. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

Eric C. Heasley Executive Director